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December 9, 2019 

Road and Sidewalk Reconstruction on Glen Road 
from Beaumont Road to north of Summerhill Avenue 

Contract: 18ECS-TI-19LR 
Original Start/End Date: August 12, 2019 / October 31, 2019 

Winter Break: December 20, 2019 to April 3, 2020 
REVISED End Date: June 30, 2020 

*Timeline is subject to change.

Challenges continue with the construction progress on Glen Road. The City is looking to hold the 
contractor accountable / penalize or possibly restrict the contractor from future contracts with the City 
as a result of the challenges on this contract. 

As of December 4, 2019, the contractor has committed to complete the east side of Glen Road from 
Highland Avenue to Summerhill Avenue and to open both lanes of traffic by December 20. 

Work on Glen Road will re-start the week of April 6 and be completed in June 2020. Construction 
Update #5 will be distributed before work re-starts in April.   

PROGRESS UPDATE 

TTC Service: This project may affect travel times on the 82 Rosedale bus; visit 
www.ttc.ca for accurate schedule information. Some bus stop locations may be 
temporarily re-located along Glen Road during construction. 

By December 20 the contractor will: 
• Complete the road reconstruction on the east side of Glen Road from Highland Avenue to

Summerhill Avenue.
• Backfill excavations and place temporary asphalt for the winter break.
• Open both lanes of traffic and remove construction materials and equipment from the site.

From April 6 to June 30, 2020 the contractor will: 
• Complete the road reconstruction on the west side of Glen Road from Beaumont Road to

Summerhill Avenue and north of Summerhill Avenue.
• Restore driveways and green areas affected by construction.

We apologize for the inconveniences caused by the project delays and thank you for your patience. 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 
If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us and quote 18ECS-TI-19LR. 

Project Manager Javier (Xavier) Saborio, 416-392-8243, 
Javier.Saborio@toronto.ca 

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889
(7 Days a week, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays)

General inquiries 311 
Website toronto.ca/improvements/ward11.htm 

Thank you for your patience. Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 
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